
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

DATE: MARCH 21, 2024 
 

ATTENTION ALL PURCHASERS AND USERS 
OF RAVIN CROSSBOWS, LLC 

R500 SERIES MODEL CROSSBOWS 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Ravin Crossbows, LLC is voluntarily recalling its R500 Model Series Crossbows.  These 
products are being recalled because If nearly but not fully cocked, the crossbow can 
discharge unexpectedly while consumers cock or uncock the crossbow, posing an injury 
hazard. 
 
Consumers are directed to discontinue use, remove and return the crossbow for a free 
repair by contacting Ravin’s customer service at 888-769-7287 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. CT, 
email at R500recall@ravincrossbows.com or online at  
https://www.ravincrossbows.com/r500recall or www.ravincrossbows.com and click on 
“Safety & Instruction” then “Recall Notices” for more information.  
 
     

POST UNTIL:  JANUARY 2025                      
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the US Consumer Protection Safety Commission.   
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